
Dec. 2023 | Issue 20

Trivia Night

Register Now

Apply Now

https://www.stpius.com/trivianight.html
https://www.stpius.com/apply-now.html


Now is the time to apply/transfer to St. Pius X. Spread the word among family, friends and neighbors, it is
application time! Share a story from your days here on campus. 

The St. Pius X website is full of information to assist parents and students. For any questions, Mrs.
Breanna Bannes is here to assist. Contact Breanna at (636) 931-7487 ext. 117.

Apply Now

Letter from the President

St. Pius X Alumni,

On behalf of St. Pius X, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

All is well as we prepare to celebrate the birth of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. The faculty and staff
are committed to providing an extraordinary Catholic education.

Thanks to the support and generosity of many, we were able to purchase the parcel of land in front of the
school. Plans are being finalized (layout, grade, etc.) for the new baseball field. This is yet another step in
the larger plan to update our campus. Plans include, but are not limited to, the aforementioned baseball
field, soccer field, football field, track and multipurpose building. Image below for reference.

If you haven’t been on campus in a while, I hope you find some time to visit. If you would like, I would be
happy to meet and provide you with a tour to discuss all the great happenings. My cell number is 314-608-
0669. Please feel free to call me with any questions or share my number.

Please continue to spread the good news about St. Pius X Catholic High School! Share it with your
friends, family and the community. 
 
Yours in Christ,

Jim Lehn

Featured Alumni
Julie Ganey '89

https://www.stpius.com/apply-now.html


After graduating from St. Pius X, Julie moved to Chicago to attend The Theatre School at DePaul
University, and she has been living and working in the Windy City ever since. As a professional actor, she
has performed with many Chicago theatres, and has spent a couple of decades doing improvisational
comedy all over the U.S. with the award-winning ensemble Wavelength. Julie has also written three
original solo plays, The Half-Life of Magic, Love Thy Neighbor...till it hurts, and Good Enough, which have
been produced in Chicago and throughout the Midwest.

Read More

St. Pius X Legacy Gala Dinner Auction

https://www.stpius.com/featured-almni.html


We need you! We are currently seeking donations for our live and silent auction. Do you have connections
with the St. Louis Zoo, Missouri Botanical Garden, St. Louis Aquarium at Union Station, or St. Louis Art
Museum? We are looking for membership donations. Do you know a professional golfer or chef that would
be willing to donate lessons? Maybe someone connected to the music industry that could donate
upcoming concert tickets? How about donating tickets to a sporting event? We are looking for any and all
business connections and possible donations. Thank you for your assistance. Contact Amy Atzert Director
of Events - aatzert@stpius.com.

State Finalists: Golf, Tennis, Volleyball, Cross Country



Alumni Basketball Game



Athletics

To stay up-to-date with Lancer sports, please visit our sports page. 

Visit Website

Merry Christmas from St. Pius X Catholic High School. 

“For to us a Child is born, to us a Son is given; and the government shall be upon His shoulder, and His
name shall be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace.” Isaiah 9:6

Artwork by Sydney Otec '24, Daughter of Rob Otec '88 and Kelly Otec '92

Class Representatives

​If you would be interested in becoming a Class Representative or part of the Alumni Association, please
contact Peggy Flanagan '91, Alumni Relations Coordinator at pflanagan@stpius.com, or

https://stpxlancersports.org/


(636) 931-7487 ext.106

Update Profile

Be our next Featured Alumni!
Share your life updates with us.

Email alumni@stpius.com or use the following link
https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html

to share all of your fun and exciting news.

Join our St. Pius X Alumni Facebook Group for up-to-date
information!

Search "St. Pius X Alumni" on Facebook and request to join.

St. Pius X High School I 1030 St. Pius Drive I Festus, MO 63028

Phone: (636) 931-PIUS I Fax: (636) 931-3519

 
      

St. Pius X High School | 1030 St. Pius Drive, Festus, MO 63028

Unsubscribe bervin@stpius.com

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byalumni@stpius.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html
https://www.stpius.com/alumniprofileupdate.html
https://www.facebook.com/stpxlancers/
https://twitter.com/stpxlancers
https://instagram.com/stpxlancers/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:alumni@stpius.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

